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LUNA COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Luna Community College 

Board of Trustees Special Board Meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, March 26 @ 2:00 pm, has been cancelled due to 

New Mexico Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham’s “State 

Wide Stay at Home – No More Gatherings of 5 or more 

Order”.  Anyone with questions may call the Office of the 

President at 505-454-2501. 

Thank you. 


